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Important Information for Interim Federal Health Program (IFHP) 
PDMS Providers 

 
Changes to the IFHP PDMS Benefit Grid 

 
 

August 2025 
 
Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada (IRCC) has made changes to the Interim 
Federal Health Program (IFHP) Pre-Departure Medical Services (PDMS) Benefit Grid.  

 

 
IRCC has removed multiple benefits which include urinalysis from the PDMS Benefit Grid 
effective April 1, 2025. These codes include 0293EUO, 0293CXUO and 0293LO. Please 
note other IME combination codes have also been updated to remove reference to urinalysis. 

 

 

 

Note: It is important that you destroy any previously printed copies of the PDMS Benefit Grid, 
as these changes have resulted in changes to benefit codes.  You will find the revised PDMS 
grid on our website at www.medaviebc.ca/en/health-professionals/pre-departure-medical-
services 
 
 
 
Should you or your members have any questions, or require more information regarding the 
IFHP, please call our Provider Inquiry Centre at 1-888-614-1880 or e-mail us at 
medavieworld@bellaliant.com 
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